
Hagley-Ferrymead Community Board Agenda 30 April 2003 

9. CORRESPONDENCE – BOOKLET LAUNCH FOR AVEBURY HOUSE 
 
 The following letter has been received from Lesley McMillan, Community Development Worker, 

Avebury House: 
 
 The Avebury House Community Trust, in response to community interest and with assistance from 

Christchurch City Council Heritage, are publishing a booklet about the history and refurbishment of 
Avebury House. 

 
 It is planned to launch the publication on June 27 with a small celebration and to this end we are 

requesting the sum of $400 to assist with catering and refreshments. 
 
 If you require any further details about the proposed launch please contact me at Avebury House, 

phone 9425615. 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation: Not seen by the Chairperson. 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


